Hello SU Families,
 
Here are a few updates from around SU this week:
 
Fall Weather
This week definitely started to feel like fall.  Students will be outside for recess as long as the feels like temperature is above 16 degrees.  Please be sure to send jackets, gloves and hats with your kids on these chilly days!
 
Conferences
We are looking forward to meeting with you this Wednesday or Thursday for conferences!  If you haven’t already signed up for a conference time, please click on the link below:
https://ptcfast.com/schools/South_Union_Elementary_3
 
Fall Break
Just a reminder that there will be no school October 28-November 2.  We hope everyone has a fun and safe fall break!
 
Important Dates
11/24-11/26 No School-Thanksgiving Break
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!
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